

# 2021-06-08 Meeting notes

## Date

08 Jun 2021

## Attendees

- [Mirek Sopek](#)
- [Robert Trypuz](#)
- [Piotr Kulicki](#)
- Jan Kroh
- [Benjamin Klotz](#)
- Daniel Wilms
- [Dean Allemang](#)
- [Unknown User \(dkuzinski\)](#)
- Marek Wodzisowski
- Nestor Rychtyckyj
- [Przemek Grdzki](#)
- Rafał Górowski
- [Shaun Rolls](#)

## Agenda

1. Info about relations with SAE on Autonomous Vehicle Ontology
2. Presentation of VSSo evolution: Ted Guild (Geotab) & Daniel DW Wilms (BMW)
3. Discussion – what's next?

## Proceedings:



2021\_9.pdf

## Decisions:

## Action items

